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The celebration and the meeting with the General Council  

of the Daughters of Wisdom 

 

ST. LAURENT-SUR-SÈVRE, France - On 2 October 2017, Fr. Luiz Augusto Stefani, the Superior 

General, with his Council, presided at the Eucharist in the big chapel of the Mother House of 

the Daughters of Wisdom at St. Laurent-Sur-Sèvre. It was for the first time that the General 

Council of the Missionaries of the Company of Mary celebrated mass in the presence of the 

General Council of the Daughters of Wisdom in the Wisdom chapel of the Mother House. It 

was a historic moment for the Montfortian family. 


